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1End Message

Dave Barthelmy

From: info@greensideminerals.com
Sent: Wednesday, June 20, 2007 08:09 AM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: Greenside Minerals' First Show

Hi,

Greenside Minerals is pleased to announce we will be trading at our first 
mineral show next month. The Oxford Mineral Show (England) on Sunday 8th 
July will be the place to find us. We will be displaying Cornish specimens 
that are not available on our website. We will also have previously unseen 
pieces from Africa, Europe and China.

If you're at the show, please come to our table and say hello - we will be 
pleased to see you.

For show details please visit:

http://www.lowestone.com/oxshow.html

Regards,

Gary Atkinson
(Greenside Minerals - www.greensideminerals.com)


